CENTRAL GROUND WATER AUTHORITY
MINISTRY OF WATER RESOURCES, RIVER DEVELOPMENT
AND GANGA REJUVENATION

PUBLIC NOTICE
SUB: ATTENTION OF INDUSTRIES/PROJECTS USING GROUND WATER.

Kind attention of all Industries/Projects using ground water is invited to the
public Notice dated 4.1.2017, under which the users have been directed to submit
their applications for NOC latest by 31.3.2017. However at the request of some
industries and Associations, the due date for submission of applications for NOC
from CGWA has been extended as a last opportunity for another two months from
01.04.2017 to 31.05.2017. 1t is further clarified that this extension of time is last
opportunity and any failure to submit applications by or before this date will render
the concerned industry/project responsible for non-compliance of directions of
Hon’ble NGT/CGWA.

Dt. 31..03.2017



